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From: webmaster@norfolk.gov.uk
Sent: 24 June 2024 10:37
To: Planning Services
Subject: New comments for application FUL/2024/0025

Categories: BSA

New comments have been received for applicaƟon FUL/2024/0025 from  
 
Comments: 
We note there are overhead cables on the site running within close proximity to the proposed development. Prior to 
commencement of work accurate records should be obtained from our Plan Provision Department at UK Power 
Networks, Fore Hamlet, Ipswich, IP3 8AA.  
In the instance of overhead cables within the vicinity, GS6 (Advice on working near overhead powerlines) and a 
safety visit is required by UK Power Networks. InformaƟon and applicaƟons regarding GS6 can be found on our 
website hƩps://www.ukpowernetworks.co.uk/safety‐equipment/power‐lines/working‐near‐power‐lines/advice‐on‐
working‐near‐overhead‐power‐lines‐gs6#Apply  
Should any diversion works be necessary because of the development then enquiries should be made to our 
Customer ConnecƟons department. The address is UK Power Networks, Metropolitan house, Darkes Lane, PoƩers 
Bar, Herts, EN6 1AG.  
You can also find support and applicaƟon forms on our website Moving electricity supplies or equipment | UK Power 
Networks 
 
 
 
 




